
 “PRAKRITI” Gets good response 

In compliance of MoU signed between ICFRE and Jawahar Navodaya Vidyalaya 

(JNV), New Delhi to promote awareness about forest and environment among 

school children for acquiring skills for care and protection towards forests, 

environment and society, a group of Research team members from Institute of 

Forest Biodiversity (IFB), Hyderabad have visited Jawahar Navodaya Vidyalaya, 

Wargal, Medak District Telangana on 27th August 2019 under “PRAKRITI” 

programme.  

 

Mrs. Sathyawathi, Assistant Principal, JNV on behalf of Principal, JNV welcomed 

the IFB research team members and JNV students chanted a prayer song. 

Thereafter, T. Anusha, Technician, Forest Ecology and Climate Change (FECC) 

Division, IFB gave a brief introduction about the “PRAKRITI” program and IFB 

and its contribution towards environment and society and also briefed about the 

biodiversity issues and environmental issues in conservation of biodiversity. After 

the presentation Mr. E. Manikanta Reddy, Technician, FECC Division, IFB 

presented introduction to People’s Biodiversity Register (PBR) and its importance 

in day to day life. After that presentation a biodiversity walk and photo 

competition were conducted with the help of Mr. M. Sagar, Technician, FECC 

Division and Mr. M. Yashwanth Reddy, Extension Division and prizes were 

distributed. The biodiversity walk aims to generate awareness about biodiversity 

conservation and identification of local flora and its importance in and around the 

school campus. During the visit 300 students of class 6th to 11th and 15 teachers 

also participated.  

 

After the program, all students were fully satisfied and they were confident and 

showed full enthusiasm for care and protection of environment and forests. During 

the visit local media members also actively participated.  The glimpses of IFB 

Research team to be given below.  

 

 

 

 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 



 
 

 



 

 
 

 



 
 

 



 

 

 


